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| am an independent operator currently working in excess of 60 hours per week in
order to maintain and slowly grow a business.

| spend a numbers of hours each week ensuring that my paperwork is up to date.
This paperwork provides accurate information for the payment of BAS each
guarter and income tax each year.

The proposed changes to our industry (Point to Point Transport (Taxis and Hire
Vehicles) Regulation 2017, if implemented will see the demise of single vehicle
operators as there is both insufficient time to create and maintain the reporting
structure recommended, insufficient income/funds to employ an administrator for
the business whilst attempting to earn a living, pay BAS and income tax.

| am not currently a member of the Hire Car Association.
As stated above | am concerned for the longevity of my business and fully support
the views presented by the NSW Hire Car Association in their formal submission

(copy attached).

Bruce Toovey

Hire Car operator |||}





